
___________________________________________________________________________________________

r(XvJ

17 19
BOULEVARD DES CAPUCINES 

PARIS

ADRESSE TELEGRAPHIQUE

"STADACONA - PARIS '
TEL- CENTRAL 18-03

LV

3rd January 1924.

Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge 

receipt of your letter of the 7th of December 

last, the contents of which have been commu­

nicated to Mr. Léon Bérard, the French Minister

of Public Instruction.

The question will be presently raised 

before the "Commission des Equivalences" on the 

occasion of the next meeting and I have already 

the assurance that a favourable decision will be

the outcome.

I shall not fail to let you know the

reply as soon as in my possession.

I have the honour to remain,

Yours very truly,■
Z?CJ

a COMMISSIONER GENERAL FOR CANADA IN'FRANCE.■

Sir Arthur w. Currie, G.C.M.G
Principal and Yice-Chancellor, 

McGill University, 
MONTREAL.
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